
 

 

 

 
March 19, 2025 
 
 
Dear Faculty, Staff, and members of the Rock Hill Community: 
 
We are thrilled to be working with the Rock Hill Board of Trustees to help recruit 
your next superintendent of schools. An essential part of this is hearing directly 
from as many stakeholders as possible concerning what you believe to be essential 
skills and dispositions.  
 
We have created a number of ways for you to be involved. These include in person 
meetings, virtual meetings, a Facebook Live Town Hall, and a tool called 
ThoughtExchange which will allow you to share your views efficiently and 
anonymously.  
 
Please trust that every comment heard and read will be carefully considered. The 
attached calendar identifies the many opportunities for you to express your views. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Jeff Melendez, Ed.D. 
Founder & CEO  
Zeal Education Group 
www.zeal-ed.com 
 
 

Meet the Rock Hill Search Team! 

 


